Jerusalem, January 22, 2020
To:  Prof. Dimitri Christakis,
        Editor-in-Chief, JAMA Pediatrics

From:   Dr. Yaakov Ophir
	The Hebrew University of Jerusalem 

Re: 	Newly submitted letter to the editor

Dear Prof. Dimitri Christakis, 

Together with my co-authors, I hereby submit a "letter to editor" manuscript on a recent article (Hutton et al., 2019), which was published on November 4, 2019. 

Please note that we are aware of the journal guidelines to submit letters within 4 weeks of the article's publication date. Yet in this case, we could only address the Hutton et al.'s article after they had published their equivalent findings (on home literacy environment), a month later in Acta Paediatrica (December 18, 2019) and only after the authors refer to the two studies together (e.g., in an interview for the CNN on January 16, 2020).

We believe that this commentary letter would appeal to the readership of JAMA Pediatrics, especially in light of the global public interest that aroused in the last week, both in the U.S. and in many other countries, regarding the Hutton et al. study.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The manuscript is original, has not been published, and is not under consideration for another journal or for conference proceedings.   

Sincerely, 
[bookmark: _gjdgxs]Dr. Yaakov Ophir
Technion – Israel Institute of Technology and the Hebrew University of Jerusalem
Mount Scopus, Jerusalem, Israel, 91905
email: yaakov.ophir@mail.huji.ac.il
